
Lydden Primary School 
At Lydden, we take our role in safeguarding very seriously as we believe all children have the right to feel and be safe. 

Designated Safeguarding Leads in our school 
Lydden Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We have a 

number of policies and procedures in place that contribute to our safeguarding commitment, including our Child Protection Policy available in the school office, staffroom 

and the school website. We actively support the Government’s Prevent Agenda to counter radicalism and extremism. 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)      Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead  

Mrs C Lintott          Mrs K Gibbs 

Headteacher          SENCO 

 

 
 
 

If you have any concerns about a child, please see one of the Designated Safeguarding Lead who will advise you further. Please 

remember, safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 


